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REQUEST FOR  

INFORMATION (RFI) 

 

 

Requested Team 

 

University of Toronto 

  

Date 

 

June 19th, 2023 

     

Competition GNCTR 2024  RFI No. RFI_002 

 

ISSUE DESCRIPTION AND REASON FOR RFI 

Rule 9.2.6 states "A rug or similar material is typically sufficient floor protection." Our team was 
seeking clarification as to what falls under "similar material" and how thick the floor protection 
needs to be. Would something like foam be sufficient? 

 

RESPONSE 

Any material that can be placed underneath the Team’s Technical Exhibition area that would 
not cause any scratches, dents, etc. to the flooring at the venue would be sufficient. This would 
include a rug, foam, neoprene floor mats, etc. There is no thickness that the protective material 
must be.  
 
Garbage bags or plywood would be considered inappropriate. 
 
The GNCTR 2024 OC reserves the right to assign a particular flooring protection for teams to 
use at any date, at the discretion of the Technical Exhibition vendor. If a particular protection is 
required to be used, an update to Rule 9.2.6 will be completed and a revised version of the 
Rule Book would be released.  

 

 

  


